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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re:  Please add these announcements to your website! (English and Spanish Translation) 
Date:  Monday March, 29 2021 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. 
Please also share relevant announcements with your staff and volunteers. If you have any questions, 
please contact Sandra Hernandez at 916-733-0123. New and updated announcements are highlighted 
in yellow! 
 
For more information on any of the included events and a list of all weekly events that OYYA has to 
offer, please visit www.scd.org/oyya.  
 

 

Title *Updated*  Into the Wilderness to Return Fully Alive with Miriam Sammartino 
Copy English  Text Below 
We are collaborating with Our Lady of Grace Young Adult Ministry (Team Revelations) to provide 
this opportunity for young adults across the diocese. We invite all young adults to attend the final 
night of our virtual Lenten retreat, “Into the Wilderness to Return Fully Alive.” Our guest speaker 
will be Miriam Sammartino, executive director of Catholic Charities of Yolo-Solano. Miriam strives 
to ensure every person who comes through the doors of Catholic Charities is able to thrive 
spiritually, socially, in the family setting and in the work setting. See you there! 
For more information, contact Antony Ta at 916-733-0151 or ata@scd.org 

Title *NEW*   God is NOT Done With You: Confirmation Retreat 
Copy English  Text Below 
Due to health and safety restrictions, many parishes are unable to hold daylong retreats. We 
would like to present this self-paced Confirmation Retreat with an online journal to guide 
students. 
We invite parishes to send home a Retreat package from the parish prior to the beginning of the 
retreat and have an opening Mass (virtual or in person) and packages could be picked up at the 
Church at the opening Mass as well. 
Click the link to learn more: https://www.scd.org/family-and-faith-formation/confirmation-retreat  
For more information, Contact Alejandro Barraza at 916-733-0134 or abarraza@scd.org  

Title *NEW*    Dios NO ha terminado contigo: Retiro de confirmación 
Copy Spanish  Text Below 
Debido a restricciones de salud y seguridad, muchas parroquias no podrán realizar un retiro de 
Confirmación. 
Por esta razón les queremos presentar este retiro de confirmación que se llevara a en casa a su 
propio ritmo con un diario en línea para guiar a los estudiantes. Invitamos a que los estudiantes 
reciban un paquete para el retiro de la parroquia antes del comienzo del retiro y serán invitados a 
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unirse a una misa de aperture (virtual o en persona) y si así lo desean ahí recibir los paquetes.  
Para más información vea: https://www.scd.org/family-and-faith-formation/confirmation-retreat  
Para más información, contacte a Alejandro Barraza al 916-733-0134 o abarraza@scd.org  

Title *NEW*   Camp Pendola Summer 2021 
Copy English  Text Below 
Camp Pendola is excited to announce our programming plan for Summer 2021! This summer we 
will be offering day camps for campers entering 1st grade through 7th grade at four parishes 
around the diocese for four weeks in July. For middle and high school teens, we will be offering 
day trips to hiking trails and adventure courses in the greater Sacramento area. And for families 
we will be opening up our cabins to rent in Camptonville. 
For more information and dates please go to www.pendola.org or contact Jennifer Campbell at 
jcampbell@scd.org or 916-733-0135 

Title *NEW*   Camp Pendola is hiring 
Copy English  Text Below 
Camp Pendola is hiring for Summer 2021. For information about the available positions at our 
Family  Camp, Day Camp or Teen Programs, please check out our website at 
www.pendola.org/employment.html 
For any questions, contact Jennifer Campbell at jcampbell@scd.org or 916-733-0135 
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